
From: DELETED - Mancherian 
Sent: Sunday, May 22, 2016 6:40 PM 
To: Gale, Mia 
Subject: A proposed fence at 2865 Esch St 
 
To Zoning Board of Appeals: 
 
I am OPPOSED to the proposed fence at 2865 Esch St. 
 
This house is at the corner of King George Blvd and Esch St.  King  
George is a collector street that carries a significant amount of traffic. 
We had speed bumps installed to at least slow traffic down a bit. 
With the new Packard Square, there will be considerably more 
traffic on both of these streets.The front yard fence will obstruct 
views at this intersection and cause a 
dangerous visibility condition. 
 
We also have a considerable number of bicyclists who would 
be similarly affected. 
 
Any front yard fence at this high traffic intersection should meet  
City standards and not be allowed to exceed them. 
 
Sincerely, Charles Mancherian,  1485 King George Blvd. 
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